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Town of Burlington 

TOWN OF BURLINGTON, CT 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION (EDC) 
Monday March 16, 2015 
Burlington TOWN HALL 

 
 

I.   Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Pamela Weaver, Vice 
Chairman. Commission members in attendance were David Wrabel, William Walluk, John 
Kirschner, Kevin Bair, and Pamela Weaver.  

 

II. Approval of minutes: The minutes of the January 12, 2015 regular meeting were approved. 

 

III. Public Comment:  Richard Miller suggested that each member of the commission read the 
Planning and zoning regulation related to the Central Business Zone and provide their 
comments for changes to the Planning and Zoning Commission. The intent being to 
streamline the process for creating business opportunities in the Town and reduce 
encumbrances. 

 
IV. Current Topics Update;  

a. Existing business developments. There was nothing to report. 
b. Village Center Development.  There was nothing to report. 
c.  CBZ sidewalks and Streetscaping. It was reported that the contract for the   

streetscape project has been awarded to Cloverleaf Construction and is moving ahead 
as planned. 

 
V.  Regional Economic Development Agencies: membership opportunities and 

benefits; This topic is tabled until the next regular meeting. 
   

 
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:07.pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

William Walluk – Secretary, Burlington EDC    
 
  APPROVED __________________ 

 


